
From: Venice Yoder [mailto:vyoder7999@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2009 12:59 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Opposition to RIN 3064-AD35: Proposed FDIC Special Assessment 
pursuant to 12 CFR Part 327 
 
Venice Yoder 
Lead teller 
Community Bank & Trust  
327 Altus Rd. 
Elm Mott, TX 76640-3500 
 
March 10, 2009 
 
Robert E. Feldman 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20429 
 
Dear Robert Feldman: 
 
This is a protest letter giving bankers' views on the UNFAIR one-time  
special assessment proposed by the FDIC on all banks. Their purpose is to  
replenish the FDIC fund because of the unwise actions of a few banks which  
is causing massive losses.  This FDIC proposed action will be a very  
significant expense for our bank, the other 8,400 banks in the country,  
and it also  affects you.  
 
Sincerely, 
Venice Yoder 
2548221566 
Lead teller 
Community Bank & Trust  
 


